Dear Mr. President and Mrs. Clinton:

We just wanted to let you know that we're doing our part.

In the tradition of our mission to meet the changing health care needs of our community, Botsford General Hospital is responding to current national developments. We realize the challenges ahead and will continue to manage resources prudently without sacrificing quality.

At Botsford, health promotion and self-management of illness has always been, and continues to be, central to our approach to patient care. We have built upon this philosophical foundation with a <u>primary care network</u> of physicians who are dedicated to providing comprehensive health care for the entire family. Our many health and wellness programs, including cardiac risk reduction and diabetes education and management, help people to stay well.

In addition, Botsford General Hospital is increasing efficiency and participating in a community care network through insurance companies to limit rate increases.

